From: Ed Jameson

To: Larry Bragman; Jack Gibson; Cynthia Koehler; Larry Russell; Monty Schmitt; Ben Horenstein

Subject: AMI Devices

Date: Friday, May 20, 2022 4:06:45 PM

Hi, All

This morning my comments on AMI got garbled by speaker feedback. I was just said that someone at EBMUD told me their AMI devices have needed to be replaced after 6 or 7 years, on average, and that they take significant maintenance. Maybe EBMUD bought the wrong AMI devices, or maybe my info is wrong.

I went on to suggest that info be gotten from EBMUD on these issues, and said I hoped the financial evaluation presently underway would try to get a handle on reliable device life, and ongoing maintenance costs.

Thanks!

- - Ed Jameson, Larkspur

From: Philip Harris

To: <u>Jack Gibson; Monty Schmitt; Larry Bragman; Cynthia Koehler; Larry Russell</u>

Subject: E-Bikes on MMWD Lands

Date: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 6:29:03 PM

When are you going to enforce your own regulations on e-bikes? I walk around Phoenix, Lagunitas and Bon Tempe lakes once a week and the numbers of e-bikes on the trails grows each time. And, it's not just more e-bikes; I'm now seeing e-bikes with larger more powerful batteries.

Either instruct your enforcement officers to prioritize enforcement of e-bike regulations, or change the regulations to permit them. But, inaction is unacceptable!

Philip S. Harris Larkspur, CA